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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO: 

Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 
Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones 
Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

Commissioner Walter B. Duke, III 

Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Brad Kaine, Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., Deputy Director/City Engineer

DATE:     
October 28, 2015

RE:           
Approval to Purchase One (1) Unit of Wheel Loader under the Florida Sheriff’s Association Contract No. 15-13-0904


This procurement is for the purchase of a loader with a wheel drive system. This loader will be shared by the various Divisions of this Department. The primary function of this loader is to move dirt, for clearing operations and various grounds maintenance and earthmoving work. 

The existing loader is a 1998 Case 621B. This equipment is already 17 years old and the cost of maintenance is now exceeding its market value. Equipment of this nature has a useful life of about 12 years.
This loader will be purchased utilizing pricing under the Florida Sheriff’s Association Contract No. 15-13-0904. The Florida Sheriff’s Association offers a base model of 544K and allows for a downgrade to a smaller 524K which better fits the needs of the Department. The difference in price is due to additional attachments that meet the Department’s needs. These options are itemized in the quote from Nortrax, LLC.  

Funding for this purchase was approved in the 2015-2016 budget in the amount of $152,000.00 under Public Services Fleet Management Machinery & Equipment Account # 001-39-03-539-64-30.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the City Commission approve by resolution the purchase a wheel loader and authorize the City Manager to execute the necessary documents.
